
City Hall/Recreation and Event Center – Phone Line Maintenance June 15th 
(Service Not Operational 5pm – 10pm) 

 
Please be advised that the telephone lines for City Hall and Recreation and Event 
Center will be non-operational starting Thursday, June 15th, from 5:00 pm to 
10:00 pm.  Routine system maintenance is being conducted.  The voicemail 
system will not be able to accept messages during this time.  The service is 
anticipated to be back up on Friday, June 16th.   Individual staff members can still 
be contacted during this time via electronic mail.  We thank you in advance for 
your patience and cooperation.  
 
City Staff 
 


